Present, Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Larry Fox, .

- Met with Jim Buck, Doug Faley, and Scott Gregory from the Cushman Pond Group as well as Diane Caracciolo Chairperson of the Lovell Invasive Plant Prevention Committee. We discussed how to move forward with the eradication of variable leaf milfoil in Cushman Pond now that the town has to stop the funding of the group due to regulations imposed by O.S.H.A. and Bureau of Labor and Standards.
- 2. Discussed the installation of the Fence at the North Lovell Cemetery.
- 3. We will meet next week at Pleasant point to discuss cleaning up the sinage.
- Adjourned 9:00